
 

22nd November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents, 
 
Re:  Swimming Lessons in Year 4 
 
We have been fortunate to secure swimming lessons at The Wave, Littlehampton on 
Friday mornings starting on 6th January 11.00am – 12.00pm, for 12 weeks up to the end 
of the Spring Term.  The last session will be Friday 31st March.  The year group will be 
split into two groups, each group swimming for half an hour. 
 
The cost of the coach is £3.50 per week per child for 12 weeks.  The cost of swimming 
and pool instructors is paid from school funds.  This is a voluntary contribution and is 
required for the swimming to go ahead.  Weekly payments will be ready via ParentMail 
for the first week in January.  You will also need to tick the Parental Consent box giving 
your permission.  Please note that without sufficient voluntary contributions the 
swimming may have to be cancelled.  There is also the option to pay the full amount in 
total (£42.00) should you wish to do so.  
 
We would appreciate any volunteers to come and help with swimming.  If you are able 
to help each week or on a rota please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as 
possible.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 4 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


